
Green Youth Project at Sri Vimalabuddhi Primary School, Dangolla  

 

The second phase of the Green Youth Project was initiated at Sri Vimalabuddhi Primary School, 
Dangolla, Sri Lanka on 4th March, 2024. The project is conducted by the University of the Sacred 
Heart, Japan, in collaboration with Keio University, Japan, and the Postgraduate Institute of 
Science, University of Peradeniya, Sri Lanka, aiming to build a community in which youngsters in 
Dangolla act as a self-help green youth community for environmental education.  

This project is funded by the Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA). Prof. Yoshiyuki 
Nagata, University of the Sacred Heart, leads the project, while Dr. W.D. Chandrasena, Faculty of 
Science, University of Peradeniya, coordinates the activities in Sri Lanka. 


